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Dear Parents,  
 
 
On March 16, 2023, an investigation was conducted by the Tuloso Midway Middle 
School Threat Assessment Team in conjunction with the Corpus Christi Police 
Department.  
 
The findings of the investigation determined the threat to be low. Despite the low-level 
determination, as your Superintendent, it is my obligation to be transparent and provide 
full disclosure. 
 
Being that the safety and well-being of our students will always be our top priority, the 
district will continue to be diligent in protecting both students and staff. 
 
In conclusion, we want to reiterate that we take all incidents that may affect our 
students’ safety seriously, and we will continue to uphold our commitment to providing a 
safe and secure learning environment for all. We appreciate the support and 
understanding of the community and will continue to keep you informed.  
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Steve VanMatre 
Superintendent of Schools 
 
 


